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September 28, 2021 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians of CF students: 
 
It is great to be back to school again!  While we are hoping every day can be an in-person learning 
day, we also understand sometimes this may not be possible.  This letter is to let you know that if 
school is closed because of the pandemic, any K-12 student with a grade of less than 60% can come 
into school to complete current and late work unless prohibited by the closure decree.  
Administration and school staff are working together to make sure that every student is successful! 
 
Mrs. Griggs and I will be at school from 7:45 a.m. until 2:50 p.m. to assist with student learning.  
Please feel free to email or call me if you have any questions or would like further details.  Students 
can attend a partial day or full day depending on how much help they need.  Again, if you have a 
struggling student and want extra help during a pandemic-related shutdown, please email or call! 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Renee L. Marshall 
CF Recovery Coordinator 
(517) 689-2143 
(517) 398-0820 
renee.marshall@cfss.org 
 
   
 


